
 

September 22, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Church Office:   

618-833-6702                                                       

Monday – Friday      

 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

annanazsec@annanaz.com 

September 22 Finance Team 
Stanley & Marilyn Elkins                          
Leonard Sadler 
 

September 29 Finance Team 
Stanley & Marilyn Elkins, Doris Johnson 

ANNA CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE 
Pastor Randy Wright    

Cell Phone: 618-534-7103 
Email: rwwright55@gmail.com 

Media Today 
Projection: Verna Fuller   Sound: Jim Hammer 

  

September 29 
Projection: Verna Fuller          Sound: Jim Hammer 

Donations 

SUNDAY  
Breakfast 9:00 AM 
Sunday School 9:30 AM 
Morning Worship-Rev. Jim Book 10:35 AM 
No Evening Service  
  
WEDNESDAY  
Wednesday Bible Study 6:30 PM 
Youth Group  6:30 PM 

Morning Worship Service is available on Zoom  
ID #379 359 1831   Text pastor for password 

 

Patrick Treece 
Bryce & Kaylee Wright  
Chris Brock 
Richard Keeley                                  
Jackie Dillow 
Larry Barnhart                    
Emily Wiseman 
Scott Pender 
Louise Smith Pender 
Erin Berry 

Rose Reeves 
Ashley Massey 
Phyllis Grisham 
Leanna Higgins 
Betty Odum 
Rin Ray 
Phil Ray 
Marva Wall 
Belinda Flores 
Marsha Bittle                          

Brayden Stanley 
Jessica Pind 
John Stanley               
Bob Kimber 
Joann Satterfield 
Kevin Klump 
John Reeves 
Curly Ralls Family 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

27th 

Connie Sadler 

24th  Draven & Abigail  Hinkle  

25th  Marshall & Yvonne Ramage 

28th  Bill & Linda Wright 

Today we welcome Rev. Jim Book who is our guest speaker 
in the absence of Pastor Wright who is attending along with 

his wife Lea the Adult Reignite and Renew Retreat in                          
Fredericktown, Missouri. 

We extend our prayers and sympathy to Marlena 

Wright in the loss of her father, Leo Jones on 

Monday, September 16 at the                                              

Shawnee Senior Living Center in Herrin.  

Services were held at  

1:00 p.m. Friday September 20, 2024                                        

at the Murman & Wilson Funeral Home                                     

in Johnston City.   


